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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are holding a Christmas Jumper Day on Friday, 10th December. This is to help us raise funds for Save the 
Children. Children should wear their Christmas jumper instead of their school jumper and donate £1. Normal 
school trousers or skirt must be worn. Children who do not want to wear a Christmas jumper must come into 
school in their normal school uniform. 
 
Children can also come into school on the last day of term 17th December wearing their Christmas jumpers at 
no cost. 
 
 
 
Regards  
Mrs McSparron  
Head of School 
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